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Re:

January 30, 2018

Mr. Michael P. Hanlon, City Clerk
City of Allentown, PA
435 West Hamilton Street
Allentown, PA 18101

Street Vacation Request (Portion of Wye Street approximately 100 feet west from
Jordan Street)

Dear Mr. Hanlon,

The Lehigh Valley Planning Commission has reviewed the above-referenced street vacation
request. Staff finds the request to be consistent with regional transportation improvement plans

and policy.

Thank you for the opportunity to review this proposal and please feel free to contact me with any
additional questions.

Sincerely,

Whitney Burdge
Urban Design Planner


